
 

 

 

GCSE Geography Trip –  Tuesday 11th July 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of your child’s GCSE geography course, they are required to take part in a fieldwork trip. 
Students will be visiting Crowden, in the Peak District National Park. 

The experience will allow students a chance to investigate how the characteristics of a river change 
as it travels downstream. They will be required to write about this in their GCSE paper 3 exam. 

Transport for the trip will be fully funded by the academy; you are required to pay £0. 

The trip will depart at 09:00 a.m. so pupils should arrive at school at the normal time of 08:30 a.m.  
to ensure we depart on time.  Students will return for approximately 3:30 p.m. 

Students will be provided with a packed lunch from school. 

Students should be reminded that they are representing the school and as such are expected to 
display excellent behaviour and attitude at all times.  

Students should wear their own clothes on this school trip. These should be clothes that they don’t 
mind getting wet or dirty, as they will be collecting data from the river. Pupils are also encouraged 
to bring a change of clothes in case they get wet to wear on the coach back to school. It is important 
that they wear sensible footwear as they will be walking, and they will need to be comfortable 
throughout.  It is also advisable for them to bring sunscreen and waterproof clothing in case of 
unpredictable weather. 

 

An email has be sent to parents in order to gain consent for this trip, please check your emails. 

Yours kindly, 

Mr F Turner 

Subject co-ordinator of Geography 

 


